
Ezard Elementary PTO Membership

Mission Statement

The Ezard Elementary PTO is an organization whose purpose is to strengthen, enhance and encourage 
the educational and social environment of our school. By establishing a cooperative community spirit 
between home and school, we strive to advance opportunities for all families to become involved. Our 
goal is to keep parents informed and encourage them to be a vital part of their child's education. We are 
dedicated to the purpose of supporting the education and educational experience of the children at Ezard
Elementary by complimenting the school curriculum with additional opportunities for parents, teachers 
and students to learn, socialize, communicate and grow.

You are invited to join the Ezard Elementary School PTO (Parent/Teacher Organization)! Your PTO 
needs your unique talents, whether it’s volunteering a few hours a month or a few hours a year, serving 
on the board, or attending meetings. Come join us!

For questions, please contact the Ezard Elementary PTO President Chantz Cravens at 
ezardelementarypto@gmail.com.

Ezard Elementary PTO Membership
 $10 Per Family 

Please make checks payable to Ezard Elementary PTO. This Membership is for the 2015-2016 school year.

Please return this completed form with payment to Betsy in the Elementary Office.. Thanks!

Parent's name: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Parent's name: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Mailing address: _________________________________________________________________________________

Phone #: _____________________________________________________________  Can You Be Reached by Text?

Email address: ________________________________________________________              Circle Yes or No

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________



Ezard Elementary PTO
Volunteer Sign-up Form

2015-2016
We’d Love to Help You Get Connected!

It’s our #1 goal --  we’d like to make sure that every parent who’d like to get involved can do so.

Ezard Elementary PTO meets every third Thursday of the month, unless stated 
otherwise, so please plan on joining us! Prior to volunteering you will need to 
complete a criminal background check and submit to the school. Please contact Betsy
at 417-589-8301 for instructions.

Volunteer’s Name:_____________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________________

City ______________________ ZIP:  _____________

Phone #:  ________________________ E-mail: _____________________________ 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________Grade:_____Teacher: ______________________

Please mark the grade levels with which you would most like to work:
Pre-K___ K___ 1st___ 2nd___ 3rd___ 4th___ 5th___ 6th___ Any Grade___ Music___ PE___ Library___ Art___

If you’d like to find a spot to get connected that fits your interests and availability, simply fill out the 
line below and we’ll get in touch to help you find a great event, committee or effort to help with. 

Events or interests you may be interested in (“not sure” is OK; we’ll help you figure it out):

___________________________________________________________________________________

Please mark when you are available:

Morning____ Afternoon____ Evening____ Anytime____

How often can you help:

Weekly___ Monthly___ Events___ As often as you need me___

Check us out on Facebook at Ezard Elementary PTO!


